
 
 
 

Date:   5th May 2010 
 
Attendees: FD, MR, KS, JB, KW, ND, PB, JAB, JPB, DC, ML 
 
Apologies:  PGR 
 

Minutes of May Club Meeting (05/05/10) 
 
 
 ‘PB’ summarised minutes from April meeting 
 
1. Outstanding Monies
 
 Match fee’s etc, payable 
 
2. Match Results – Spring League
 
 Border Fishery – Match Pool – 17/04/10 
 
 1st Tom Prescott 62lb 6oz 
 2nd Mike Roylance 60lb 0oz 
 3rd Alan Lamb  47lb 0oz 
 
 Golden Peg:  Ken Whibley (5th)  34lb 8oz 
 Biggest Fish: Adam Hill (4th)  14lb 4oz 

 
21 members fished the match 

 
3. Next Match – (Spring League)
 
 08/05/10 Rosemary Wood – Moss Lake 
 22/05/10 Partridge Lakes – Covey No 1 
 
 Coach Transport for this Summer now paid in full. 

Continued… 
 



4. Sunday Matches
 
 All matches to be held at Meadow View Fishery, Lymm on Lark Pool 
 

• 6th June 
• 13th June 
• 25th July 

 
Notes: 
Matches fish from 5pm to 9pm 
Members allowed to bring a guest to fish (by arrangement). 
Peg fee £5 members, £10 Guests. 
Guests can of course purchase a club licence when peg fee would then be at member 
rate. They would also be able to fish other matches (subject to availability) and our 
own pools at Whitegate and Brownlee’s. 
Sunday matches are open to Junior and Senior members. 
Golden Peg does not apply to the Sunday matches, nor do points for this league have 
any bearing on Matchman League. 
Pools Money by arrangement, typically £2 per person (not compulsory). 
£20 deposit paid by ‘PB’ refunded by club at this meeting. 

 
5. Licences
 
 199 Licences now printed. Stubs required back at each subsequent meeting 

65 licences issued so far (17 Junior, 39 Senior, 4 OAP, 2 Life, 3 Others, Assertive 
Outreach, St Mary’s Hospital and Grappenhall School) 
 
3 On-line purchases have been made. 

 
6. Alf Smith
 
 Update on Alf’s health by ‘FD’ 
 
7. Bank Balance
 

£2885.04 (@ 25/4/10) includes £200 Golden Peg) 
 
 
8. Golden Peg 
 
 £465.00  (includes £200 shown above) 
 

Continued… 



9. Fishery Update
 
 Brownlees 
 
 Had costs for recycled decking £30K. 

Applying to WREN for funding ‘PB’ attending Wren community fund workshop on 4th 
June. 
General clean up and pruning done during April, thanks to KW, FD, JPB. 
 
Whitegate 
 
Bailiffing rota agreed at last meeting, seems to be running smoothly. 
Deck Repairs completed following vandalism in February. 
Two lots of vandalism during April – Polystyrene and plywood scattered in and 
around pool. 
New sign complete, requires installing, date not yet agreed. 
Discuss future for Whitegate given recent issues. 
A meeting with a member of WBC has been arranged and will take place on 25th May. 
Whitegate under review for remainder of this year. Lease to be reviewed. 
  

10. Coaching 
 

University of Cumbria agreed to fund £200 towards L2 course upon successful 
completion. 
Warrington BC (ASSET, Tom Haworth) agreed to fund £150 towards L2 course upon 
successful completion. (All but £87 covered by funding). 
Sunday 16th May & Sunday 13th June for JAB to complete L2 training. 
Sent costing breakdown to Darren Birch of ADB with a view to raising monies to 
fund Junior coaching sessions at Meadow View. 
CRB Forms issued to volunteer members for completion and return as soon as 
possible. 

 
11. Meetings
 

25th May – Grahame Harwood, Area Co-Ordinator West, WBC to discuss funding 
(neighbourhood grant) for vandalism at Whitegate and Anti Social Behaviour 
 
12th May – ‘PB & FD’ CADG Meeting, Border Fishery 
24th May – ‘PB & FD’ Birchwood Lions 
4th June – ‘PB’ on Wren funding workshop 
19th June – ‘PB’ Fishery Management at Reaseheath college run by ‘EA’ 

 
Continued… 



12. Clubmark Award
 

Appointed ‘MR’ as Child Protection Officer, courses to be done SPC1 & 2 at £30 
Each, also First Aid courses required. Awaiting funding revenue to appear before 
committing to more outgoings 

 
 
13. AOB
 
 17th April – Tunnel Barn Farm, Fishomania ‘JPB’ entered but wasn’t successful. 
 

16th – 20th August – Jolly Boys Outing, Bewdley (Horn & Trumpet Pub) £20 or £25 
per night B&B 
 
Sunday 18th April – ‘AL’ completed a  Reverse Bungee and Raised £180 for Christies 
Hospital 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Meeting – Wednesday 2nd June 2010 
 


